, Norfolk County Council

Pulbliec Information

from
Norfolk County Council

Ref: HN/12/82/PMB955 & PMB956/BR1

For immediate release
29/09/2025

Surfacing on A143 Beccles Road Bradwell

Work is due to take place Monday 13 October 2025 to resurface the carriageway of A143
Beccles Road for a duration of five nights. This work is expected to be completed by
Saturday 18 October weather permitting. The scheme will improve the carriageway
surface and is being carried out to help minimise disruption with overnight road closure in
place.

Road closure is currently planned as follows: Carriageway resurfacing on A143 Beccles
Road: From Monday 13 October to Saturday 18 October, (8pm — 5am).

When the road closure on A143 Beccles Road is in place, a fully signed diversion route
will be in place. Drivers may also choose to use alternative roads, including non-A-roads,
to complete their journeys while the closure is in effect.

Access to properties and businesses within the closures will be always maintained from
one end of the closure however there may be times where vehicle access is restricted as

work takes place in front of properties. Emergency services will be made aware of the
closures.

The County Council thanks people for their patience while this surfacing work is carried
out.

The work which will cost in the region of £44,000 will be carried out by Norfolk County
Council's Infrastructure Department and their contractors.

For further information

Full name of contact: Bimal Ranijit, Engineer, 0344 800 8020.
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Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks

lN A If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800

;' TRAN 8020 and ask for Sharon Sage or textphone 0344 800 8011
communication for all and we will do our best to help.



